
 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
 
Provide input on and learn about 

the proposed reconstruction of US 
Highway 70 on the east side of 

Durant, Oklahoma 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation invites you to attend a come-
and-go informational open house concerning a study that is underway for the 
proposed replacement of the US Highway 70 bridge spanning the Union 
Pacific Railroad, and the widening of US Highway 70, on the east side of 
Durant.  
 
We encourage you to provide comments and suggestions about this 
proposed bridge replacement project. A come-and-go informational open 
house will be held: 

This public meeting is an opportunity for you to provide input. You may 
submit your comments in writing at the meeting, or you may submit them in 
writing using one of the following means: (1) By mail to Joan Lindley, NEPA 
Coordinator, Planning & Research Division, ODOT, 200 N.E. 21st Street, 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204; (2) By Fax to 405-521-6917, Attention Joan 
Lindley; or (3) By email to jlindley@odot.org. Comments must be received by 
August 6, 2007. 
 

If you have special needs, please contact the  
Oklahoma Department of Transportation at 405-522-1465. 

Date Location Time 

Thursday, 
July 26, 2007 

Kiamichi Technology Center 
810 Waldron Road 
Durant, Oklahoma 

5:00 – 7:00 
p.m. 

 


